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lizbuss@msn.com

From: Douglas Wohlgamuth <busch791@msn.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 6, 2008 7:05 AM
To: Vern Hansen; Bill Pietre; Jim_Alvis; Wayne_Laessig; Gus_S
Subject: Electronic filing with the IRS

Here is the latest on e-filing with the irs. Just a reminder the irs had changed some of its regulations and 
we must now electronicly file with the irs. If we fail to file for 3 connsecutive years we will lose our tax 
excempt status. I don`t think there is a whole lot to do to get this done it looks to be fairly simple but if 
you have a few extra minutes take a look at this web page 
http://www.irs.gov/charities/article/0,,id=169250,00.html  thought I would let you all what was going on 
with this. If anyone has any helpful info let me know. So far we have receivied 9 registrations and I will be 
working on a registration tracker and send you all a copy with in a few days. I will be sending Jerry our 
finanical history for the past 3 years so we can obtain our Missouri tax excemption for the upcoming 
reunion. Our Certificate of Excemption for Florida expires 31 Oct 2009. So we're good for the 09 reunion 
and will get it renewed at the appropriate time.  
  
Take Care & May God Bless 
 Doug 


